
Dear fellow members of the Dickinson class of 2015,

Hello! I’m David Taboh and I’m running for Senior Class Senator. At Dickinson, I’m a political science major and am working to receive my security studies certificate. I’m proud to say that I have some senate experience, as last year I served on the Information Technology and Services Committee, which deals with all aspects of campus technology. I spent this year abroad in Bologna, Italy and Washington D.C., and on campus, I am actively involved in The Kappa Sigma Fraternity and the College Democrats.

I’m running for class senator because I care deeply about the policies that Dickinson College implements and, more importantly, how these policies affect the Dickinson student body. Dickinson has changed significantly for the better since I was a senator sophomore year. Our faculties have gone under a profound transformation, with the Durden Center and Rector Addition completed and the Kline Center Expansion nearly finished. The Depot has been torn down, and we have a new community space in Allison Hall. Facilities are just one aspect of how much the college has changed, but there is more to be done across all parts of campus life. In my senior year, I would work hard for you to expand dining offerings, extend the hours of the gym, add more study abroad options, and end the artificial supply constraint of off-campus housing. 

Representing the class of 2015 would be tremendously rewarding to me, and I would do my job with utmost seriousness and commitment to the wishes of the class. I am friendly, approachable, and would love to hear people’s suggestions and ideas. I can be reached by email at tabohd@dickinson.edu, or on Facebook. Thank you for your time, and I hope you all will consider me to represent the Class of 2015.

Sincerely,
David Taboh


































